

Charnock Hall Primary Academy

A L.E.A.D. Academy Friday 8th October 2021

Newsletter - WEEK 5

Carter Hall Road, Sheffield S12 3HS 0114 2396083 enquiries@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr P M Burgess - NPQH

Dear Parent/Carer,

Another fantastic week of new learning, with Y5 having a fantastic time on their Deep residential and us finishing the week celebrating positive mental health through the #HelloYellow campaign.

Head Boy, Head Girl & Deputies 2021-2022

Today, after a number of weeks waiting for the announcement, we are so proud to finally announce and welcome the 2021-2022 Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputies. Lennon, Sienna, Harry and Meena have been chosen by staff because throughout their time at CHPA they have always tried to be the best they can be and are true Charnock All-Stars! Well done, this is richly deserved! You will be brilliant in your new roles.

Tales of The Deep

As Y5 returned from their Deep adventure, as well as being tired, they were full of amazing stories. Huge thanks to Miss Stringer, Miss Bingham, Miss Johnson, Mrs Lidster Mrs Michie who spent the overnight adventure with them. Without these staff, who selflessly give up their time, such activities would not be able to take place. Current Y4 will be going to the Deep later this academic year.



Covid updates – information from Government

There are no specific Covid updates this week, so please continue to follow the same procedures – If your child is showing one of the following symptoms, please ensure they get a PCR test.

- A new continuous cough
- High temperature/fever
- Loss or change to sense of smell or taste

In the event of any Covid-19 issues, please contact us via our dedicated Covid email address – covid@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

Parent Consultation Meetings - October 2021

The Parents Evening booking system is now open. Please book an appointment as it is really important that continual dialogue between parents and teachers takes place, so we can all work together for your child to be the best they can be.



#HelloYellow

A huge thanks and well done to everyone who supported #HelloYellow today. The money raised will go towards buying equipment support physical and mental wellbeing at play and lunchtimes. Pictured are pupils from across CHPA, with Miss Stringer, our RHE Leader, awesome looking yellow!

Carter Hall Road, Sheffield S12 3HS 0114 2396083 enquiries@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

PTA Update

A quick update from your PTA!

A L.E.A.D. Academy

- 1. PTA AGM We held a very successful AGM on Monday 20 September, where we welcomed new members and confirmed the PTA committee. We also started to plan some new and exciting activities for the coming school year.
- 2. Christmas Card Campaign Get a jump-start on Christmas by getting your Christmas cards and other personalised gifts sorted early! Pupils brought home the information sheet and order form at the end of last week, and an electronic version was emailed to you yesterday. Every item ordered helps us raise vital funds for the PTA. Drawings and completed order forms are due back to school on **Wednesday 13 October**. Payment should be made via the School Gateway also by October 13th.
- 3. Halloween Disco (Covid Permitting) Wednesday 20 October: 16:00-17:00 EYFS/KS1 and 17:30-18:30 KS2. Entry is £2.50 to be paid on the door and pupils are asked to bring their own water bottle filled with either water or squash. Please note that due to Covid-19 parents/carers will not be allowed in the school during the disco. Pupils will need to be dropped off and picked up at the CHOOSE entrance. Halloween costumes, and dancing shoes, are encouraged!
- 4. Halloween Treat Friday. As we near the end of October and say goodbye to Freezie Fridays (last one today), the PTA would like to welcome you to TREAT FRIDAYS! The first Treat Friday will be a Halloween special after school on the last Friday of the half term (Friday 22 October). The cost is still 50p, but this time for some Halloween sweets.
- 5. Halloween Pumpkin Hunt. A fun family activity for the half term can you find all the Halloween pumpkins hidden around Charnock?! We will be sending out further information on how to take part next week.

Finally, and unfortunately, due to Covid-19 we have had to cancel the Christmas Fayre. However, we are planning some other fun festive activities for the month of December - so look out for future announcements!

As always, any parents, grandparents, or carers old or new would like to get involved, please get in touch! We are always looking for new members and new ideas.

Keep in touch with your PTA:

EMAIL - pta@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

FACEBOOK - https://www.facebook.com/SupportersofCHS

TWITTER - https://twitter.com/CHPA PTA

Earrings & Jewellery

A reminder that earrings of any kind, including clear plastic ones, and any other forms of jewellery should not be worn by pupils whilst attending CHPA.

It is however, good if they wear a wrist watch as this helps to teach them telling the time.

You sharing your information with us

It is always of the highest importance that whenever you change any of your contact details that as a matter of importance you share these with us.

If you are unsure if we have your correct details, due to a recent change, please contact the main office 0114 2396083 or enquiries@charnockhallacademy.co.uk

CHPA Social Media

If you are not yet following us on social media, please follow us on Twitter using @charnocklead as the handle and via our Facebook page Charnock Hall Academy.

If you are a parent of a pupils who is new to CHPA, please send a DM also, explaining who you are and your relationship to a pupil. This then makes it easier for us to identify you and ensures we are able to keep the group closed to CHPA families only.

Also, please ensure you have the SchoolComms gateway app downloaded, as information will go through this medium. Any questions about this, please speak to the main office.

Take care and stay safe!

Mr P M Burgess & all the staff at CHPA #LOVECHPA